
Announcements 

20th Sunday in Ordinary Time, August 16th & 17th, 2025 
 

1. Chalice extends a heartfelt “thank you” to Fr. Millan Sajonas and Our Lady of 

Lourdes parish for hosting a Child Sponsorship Weekend on July 26-27. As a result, 4 

children in need were sponsored, in addition to those who are usually sponsored after 

more time and consideration. On behalf of these children, thank you for your 

generosity and hospitality! You have revealed God’s love to His precious children.    

Chalice envisions a world where all children and families have the means to overcome 

the cycle of poverty. Please prayerfully consider a call to sponsorship, a unique way to 

live out your faith by providing hope for a child in need. Please call or visit chalice.ca 

for more information on our mission or to sponsor a child today.    

 

2. If you are planning ahead your activities for the month of September, you might want 

to consider the following: September 8, the pilgrimage to Our Lady of Lourdes Shrine 

at Duck Lake, which is the Feast of the Nativity of Mary; September 14, the Voices of 

Hope singing event at the Sacred Heart Cathedral; and for anyone involved in 

Catechetics and Faith Formation for children, youth and adults, you are invited to the 

Jubilee of Catechetics at St. Joseph Church in Prince Albert, on Saturday, Sept. 27.  

Please refer to the bulletin and posters in entrance for details.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


